
Mass Intentions:                             

Sunday, Oct 1st    Repose of the soul of Rachel Malone requested by Michael 
        Malone & family                         

Thursday, Oct 5th Repose of the soul of Al Stanowski requested by Pat Stanowski

Sunday, Oct 8th    Repose of the soul of Lutgarda Branco requested by the Branco  
        family           

Thursday, Oct 12th Repose of the soul of Rachel Malone requested by Michael  
           Malone & Family

Sunday, Oct 15th  Repose of the soul of Frank & Helen Gallant requested by Ann &
        Jim Gallant  

Thursday, Oct 19th  Repose of the soul of Al Stanowski requested by Pat 
          Stanowski

Sunday, Oct 22nd   Repose of the soul of Lutgarda Branco requested by the Branco 
         family       

Thursday, Oct 26th Repose of the soul of Frances Dagenais requested by Ellen & 
          Michel de Grandpré

Sunday, Oct 29th    Repose of the soul of Lutgarda Branco requested by the Branco
          family

Collections for August:  $5,643.00

Parish Dues: $16,290.00 (year to date)

Heritage Fund:  $95,623.00 (Sept 2020 to date) 0

E-Transfers for Parish Dues, Collections   and Heritage  

st.augustine@bellnet.ca (Parish dues & collections) 
st.augustine-heritage@bellnet.ca (Heritage project)

Kindly email the answer to your security question to the same email you used for the 
transfer and include the type of donation (collection, parish dues, etc) and your church 
envelope # if you have one. 

St. Augustine’s Parish Fabrique Members

Mary Clermont Chairman & Personnel 514-827-7297

     Vivien Lepine Vice-Chair & Secretary 450-461-0571     

     Isabelle Gorska  Hall Rental & Liturgy Liaison 450-653-9957
Paul Elliott Maintenance 438-993-7977
Ben Roy Social Activities & Website 514-712-9263
Pina Laganga                        Treasurer              514-703-8629

Church Office Hours and Email Addresses

Church Office hours are Thursdays and Fridays from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm.

Church email: staugustineparish@bellnet.ca
Bulletin email: staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com
Women’s Guild: stawomensguild@gmail.com

Please support our advertisers!
St. Augustine of Canterbury Parish

Diocese of St. Jean-Longueuil
Saint John Paul II Pastoral Unit

Bulletin for October 2023

105 de Cherbourg, Saint-Bruno-de-Montarville, Qc, 
J3V 2K8 450-653-4402
staugustineparish@bellnet.ca
staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com

         https://m.facebook.com/StAugustineofCanterburyParish/

Pastor:       Father Manus Bradley, polbradley@aol.com
Priest Collaborators: Father John Torrance 

      Father Gerard Lachapelle
                                          

Administrative Coordinator: Christine Gage 514-250-4045 
ac.sjp2pu@gmail.com 

 

Pastoral Agents: Karen DeKoninck, Christine Wright,
email: faithfirst@live.ca
Ljubica Dekic 

email: Ljubica.pastoralagent@gmail.com
              

Pastoral Unit Website: www.sjp2pu.com 
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Mass Schedules:

Sundays:  9:15 am
Thursdays:    9:15 am
Adoration:         First Thursday of the month

The Pope’s Prayer Intention for October

For the Synod 
We pray for the Church, that she may adopt listening and dialogue as a
lifestyle at  every level,  and allow herself  to be guided by the Holy Spirit
towards the peripheries of the world. 

Heritage Project

As indicated in the September bulletin, NBL Architects sent us their Service
Offer Sept 18th.  This contract is for the restoration of windows and doors
approved by the Conseil du Patrimoine Religieux du Quebec (CPRQ). The
architects  will  manage all  stages  of  the  project  in  collaboration  with  the
Fabrique. Bid packages will be prepared and sent out in January 2024. Stay
tuned for more updates.

 

Polish Oktoberfest

When: Saturday October 28th, 2023 6:00 pm

Where: St. Augustine-of-Canterbury Parish, Olga McCormack Hall

Address: 1741 Roberval, St. Bruno-de-Montarville, QC J3V 2K8

Menu: Polish sausage, pierogis and accompaniments, dessert

Tickets
Adults and children 13+: $25
Children 6-12: $10
Children 0-5: Free
Reserve by calling 450-653-4402 or send email to:
staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com

BYOB
Door prizes
All proceeds will go towards parish operational costs

Tuesdays Talks

Tuesday Talks are back beginning October 3rd, hosted by Fr. Manus to take
place at Good Shepherd Parish Hall from 7-8:30 p.m. The first talk will be
THE SYNODAL WAY: EXPLORING THE SYNOD WORKING DOCUMENT.
Everyone  is  welcome  !  More  information  on  future  dates  will  be  made
available shortly. 

Message from the Women’s Guild

“The Women’s Guild will be holding a Christmas Fair on November 25th and
is asking for your help. If you can contribute any of the following, you can
reach us at stawomensguild@gmail.com or contact Mary F or Jenny T for
more details.
• Baked goods and/or preserves or jams (If you have mason jars you are not
using, please consider donating them to us.)
•  Gently  used gifts  for  regifting•  Any Christmas items you are no longer
using (we sold out last year! )
More details concerning the fair to come! Thank you!”

Our Annual Christmas Cheese Fundraiser 

It’s that time again! The delicious cheese from the Abbey of St. Benoit-du-
Lac will be available for your Christmas orders. These cheese boxes make
wonderful gifts especially for those that are hard to buy for. In addition, they
keep very well in the fridge for months and even longer in the freezer! In the
next few weeks you will be hearing more about this wonderful fundraiser.

Parish Dues

As mentioned in the June Parish Dues letter, we have resumed our social
activities and have booked the hall for several rentals. Revenues to date
however remain below our 2023 budget.  To date we have only received
50% of our projected revenues for parish dues.  Thank you to everyone who
has already sent in their contribution. You may mail your parish dues directly
to  the  church  or  send  payment  via  e-transfer.  (Please  see  payment
instructions above).
Thank you, Mary Clermont
Chair of the Fabrique meetings

Our Lady of the Rosary

The Church celebrates the Feast of Our Lady of the Rosary on October 7.
On this day, we celebrate the Holy League’s defeat of the Ottoman Empire
in the Battle of Lepanto on October 7, 1571. Even though the Turkish forces
were very powerful, the Christians won due to the intercession of Mary and
the prayer of the Most Holy Rosary. Pope St. Pius V attributed the victory to
the intercession of the Blessed Virgin Mary, who was invoked on the day of
the battle through a campaign to pray the Rosary throughout Europe.

O Virgin Mary, grant that the recitation of thy Rosary may be for me each
day, in the midst of my manifold duties, a bond of unity in my actions, a
tribute of filial piety, a sweet refreshment, an encouragement to walk joyfully
along the path of duty. Grant, above all, O Virgin Mary, that the study of thy
fifteen mysteries may form in my soul, little by little, a luminous atmosphere,
pure, strengthening, and fragrant, which may penetrate my understanding,
my will, my heart, my memory, my imagination, my whole being. So shall I
acquire the habit of praying while I work, without the aid of formal prayers,
by interior acts of admiration and of supplication, or by aspirations of love. I
ask this of thee, O Queen of the holy Rosary, through Saint Dominic, thy son
of  predilection,  the  renowned preacher  of  thy  mysteries,  and the  faithful

imitator of thy virtues. Amen 

In Memoriam 

Blessed are those who have died in the Lord; let them rest from their labours
for their good deeds go with them. Eternal Rest grant unto them, O Lord,
and let perpetual light shine upon them. May their souls and the souls of all
the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen 

If you know of the passing of parishioners or former parishioners please let
us know at  staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com and Heidi Glaser for Sunday
prayers. 

Registration for New Parishioners

If you are new to our parish and wish to register as a parishioner, please 
complete the following slip and put it in the collection basket or you may email 
staugustineparish@bellnet.ca with the same information:
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